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November 6, 2019 
 
South Park Middle School Families: 

Earlier today, South Park Middle School administrators were made aware that a middle school 
student, while walking home from the bus stop on Friday, November 1, removed a toy gun 
from a backpack. This toy gun was part of a Halloween costume from the previous evening. 
Additionally, administrators and school police were notified today of a social media post 
which referenced the toy gun. A threat was not made in that social media post. District 
administration will take appropriate disciplinary action.  
  
Ensuring the safety of our students, faculty, and staff requires the cooperation of our entire 
community. Please remind your child to never bring any weapon or look-alike weapon to 
school. Also, we ask you to notify school administrators and/or police immediately of any 
incidents or safety concerns.  
 
Thank you for your continued support as we work with your child’s safety as our top priority. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Wayne P. Gdovic 
Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 

 

 
 


